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Parking 

Please remember to park responsibly and considerately.  

You must only use the disabled parking area at school drop 

off and pick up times if you have a disabled (blue) badge. 

This badge must be clearly displayed.  We have asked for 

support from the local PCSO and Ashfield Camera 

Partnership to increase the supervision of the area.   

We thankyou for your continued support. 

 

Welcome back to a new school year!  I am really excited and pleased to be writing this 

newsletter as your new Headteacher.  I have been made to feel very welcome by the entire 

school community and l look forward to getting to know you all and working with you to make 

your children’s time in school the best it can possibly be.  I will be at Annesley on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays initially this term, with the full-time role starting in January. 

The children have all made a fabulous start and have made great first impressions on everyone 

in school. 

Mr Slater 

Diary Dates 

26.09.22 European Day 

of Languages 

30.09.22 Macmillan 

Coffee Morning 

05.10.22 Individual & 

Family Photographs 

w/c 26th September 

2022 Year 2 Parents’ 

Evenings 

w/c 3rd October 2022 

Year 6 Parents’ Evenings 

11.10.22 Harvest 

Assembly 

13.10.22 P4P Pumpkin 

Disco - FS/KS1 

14.10.22 Break up for 

half term 

31.10.22 Children return 

to school 

 

Uniform 

It has been great to see the children looking so smart in 

their school uniform.  In the near future, we will be 

standardising the PE kit children wear in school.  We will be 

returning to pre Covid kits of plain white t shirts, dark shorts 

and plain black trainers or plimsolls. More information about 

this will follow in due course.   

Governors 

We are looking to appoint parents and members of the 

community to our Local Governing body.  If you are keen 

to help the school become even better, please get in 

touch with us via the contact details at the top of the 

newsletter. 


